
 

Police Officer Santa will be delivering the gifts on 
December 21, 2012. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
      

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Once again, the Biloxi Police Department with the assistance of the 
local businesses and organizations will be giving Santa a hand in 
providing a Happy Christmas to less fortunate children 
 of Biloxi. 
 
 Requirements for program participation:  
 
 The family must reside within the Biloxi City Limits 
 And must not be registered with any other agency 
 The child must be between 1 and 12 years of age. 
 
To register for the Santa Wears a Badge Program, contact the  
Biloxi Police Department, Community Relations Department 
At 228-385-3033 or at communityrelations@biloxi.ms.us. 
 
The deadline for registration is December 18, 2012. 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

For more information contact:   
                                 

Biloxi Police Department,  

Community Relations Department 

228-385-3033      

or 

communityrelations@biloxi.ms.us 
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